
 

 

October 19, 2020 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

Town Hall Meetings 

Given the current COVID-19 pandemic and travel restrictions, CATCA National Executive, 
Debbie Cooper - Director of Labour Relations and General Counsel, and your Regional Vice 
President (RVP) will be hosting virtual Town Halls for each FIR as indicated.  
 
November 5 – Gander, NL 
November 5 – Vancouver, BC  
November 6 – Moncton, NB  
November 6 – Edmonton, AB  
November 9 – Toronto, ON  
November 9 – Winnipeg, MB  
November 10 – Montreal, QC 
 
These town hall meetings will proceed as virtual sessions in order to balance the health and 
safety of all participants with the need to update and hear from the membership. The format 
of the meetings will consist of a National and Regional update followed by a member Q&A.  To 
ensure the best use of the time provided, members will be asked to submit questions in 
advance.  
 
All sessions will be held via Zoom, and members will be required to register in advance to 
attend. 
 
A detailed regional B&F with procedures on submitting questions, registration and deadlines 
will be distributed later this week. 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Doug Best       Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 


